
Servicing Av-Gad Alarms

Valued Av-Gad customer,

Thank you for buying Av-Gad products.

It's recommended to service your alarm products by professional alarm
technician, in some cases the programming code been change for security
reasons, without the code your system can't be programmed.

Av-Gad we can not support none approved customer or alarm systems owner.

If you need technical support it's recommended to contact the system installer or
country distributor.

Material on this site is intended solely for authorized installers, any changes in
hardware or software in Av-Gad products are by user own and sole
responsibility.

Any changes in hardware and software of the system or other accessory might
cause a change in function.

Servicing the systems by you or none approved installer is on your own risk.

Av-Gad Systems Ltd

International technical support


